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My name is Matt Whitaker. I'm a lifelong resident of the Ozarks, and I'm opposed to any
kind of developments that would degrade the water quality of Ozarks streams. These
natural resources should be given full protection from industries that would pollute or
compromise their ecological integrity. There is no reason the C&H hog facility should be
housed within the Buffalo River Watershed. Any kind of permit that would facilitate in their
operations should be denied.

Sincerely, 

Matt Whitaker, M.A.
Instructor & Doctoral Student
Composition and Rhetoric Program
Department of English
Andrews 323
University of Nebraska-Lincoln
mwhitaker@huskers.unl.edu
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